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Founded in 1915, the Notre Dame 
Men’s Glee Club gives dozens of 
concerts on campus and on tour 

each year, presenting a mixture of 
sacred and secular classical a 

cappella music for men’s chorus as 
well as spirituals and folk and 

popular music. They have appeared 
in over 40 of the 50 USA states, and 

on their international tours they 
have performed throughout Europe 
(most recently in 2015) and in Latin 
America, Asia, and the Middle East.  

 
 

 
Tour highlights have included 

orchestral appearances in Jerusalem 
and Hong Kong, as well as a 

pilgrimage along the Camino de 
Santiago in Spain in 2013, with 

concerts in Burgos, León,  
Santiago de Compostela, and 

Salamanca Cathedrals. 
 

The newest of many Glee Club 
recordings are On the Rocky Road 

to Dublin (2012) and Loyal Sons 
(2016). 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

The Notre Dame Symphony 
Orchestra, in its 85th year, draws its 

membership from all courses of 
study at the university. They 

present orchestral repertoire from 
the 18th to the 21st century in three 
annual campus concerts; recent 

tours have included performances 
in California, Florida, Canada, and 

Guatemala, and at New York’s 
Carnegie Hall. In May and June of 

2017 the orchestra will take their 
first European tour, joining with 

the Glee Club for concerts in 
Poland, Germany, and the  

Czech Republic.

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


